
(Copy)

My dear Doctor:

Pittsburg, Pa., Nov. 2nd, 1895.

I wrote President Gilman at once on my return

from Atlanta, but have not heard from him in reply. I address-

ed the letter to nureau of Awards, Exposition Grounds, Atlanta.

Very truly,

(Signed) Jos. D. Weeks.

Dr. David T. Day,

Washington, D. C.


